
22 October 2024

NEXT CONCERT AT AGS

STUDENTS OF ALL YEAR GROUPS WHO PLAY IN A MUSICAL ENSEMBLE

Dear parent/carer

If your daughter takes part in a musical ensemble at either AHS or AGS, please ‘save the date’

for our next joint concert, which will take place at AGS at 5pm on Monday 18 November. With

the musical and carol service also happening this term, it will be a smaller scale and shorter

evening, likely to finish around 6pm.

Please look out for another letter which we will send out soon, which will confirm ticket

information, the exact ensembles that are involved and any further details.

Apologies for the slightly late invite - due to the busy nature of the term it has been a little

tricky to find a date that works for both schools.

Yours faithfully

Mr Warner

Head of Music








